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Gary

I am sending the PADEP this update on Rockhill Quarry on the progress of Pierson removing our mobile equipment for that site. I am requesting to extend the time that we will be working on site out to June 4th. At that time if more time is needed we will talk
again. Thanks for you cooperation
 
 
Bill Bowling
Operations Manager
R.E Pierson Materials
856-491-8352
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